
Notes to accompany Student Application for Financial Assistance 

 

1. Medleys Charity exists to help people who are poor and live in Tydd St Mary. 

 

2. The Charity Trustees give financial help to young people and their parents to cover the 

expenses of those who have left school and are taking on further education, whether that 

is a degree or apprenticeship.  The Trustees will also consider applications from parents 

who need assistance with school uniforms at secondary school. 

 

3. The Trustees do not disclose any financial details given by the Applicants or their parents 

to anybody else.  When the applications have been dealt with and grants paid, any 

financial details are destroyed and not retained. 

 

4. A lot of further education courses last for more than one year.  Applicants will need to 

reapply to the Trustees each year and will need to attach to their application a letter or 

other proof from their tutor/supervisor/employer confirming that the Applicant has 

attended the course and performed satisfactorily. 

 

5. Please do not hold back making your application until you know your results.  The Trustees 

will make the decision on each application and, if need be, delay payment until the results 

are known. 

 

6. Please be aware that the Trustees’ decisions are final and cannot be challenged, nor will 

they enter into correspondence concerning their decisions. 


